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March 8, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

You are receiving this letter because your son or daughter had a math exam score in the top 20% 
among all test takers for the 2021 Scranton Prep Entrance Exam.  As a result of this high math score, 
your child is eligible for The Anthony “Taps” Cantafio Scholarship.  This scholarship comes with a $1000 
annual award to Scranton Prep.   

To be considered for this scholarship, eligible students are asked to submit an essay that, in 300 words 
or less, addresses the following questions: 

• Why do you want to attend Scranton Prep?   
• What do you plan on doing to get the most out of your Scranton Prep education?   
• What are some of the extracurricular activities that you plan on participating in at Scranton 

Prep? 
• How do you plan on giving back through service?   

Candidate essays should be sent to Scranton Prep Admissions via mail at 1000 Wyoming Ave. Scranton, 
PA 18509 or emailed to admissions@scrantonprep.org.  The deadline for the essay is Friday, April 1, 
2022.  

Thank you for your interest in Scranton Prep! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Bugno 
Financial Aid Coordinator 
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